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SPCA Invites You to Take A Peek at Its New Facility! 
Bring a friend to the adoption center’s pre-opening tour day. 

 

 
 

 

Titusville, Florida (July 11, 2014) — The SPCA of Brevard Adoption Center in Titusville invites the 
public to “take a peek” at its new adoption center on Saturday, August 2, 2014 from 10 am - 1 pm 
before it officially opens.   
 
“This is an opportunity for the public to get a look at part of what we do for homeless animals in 
Brevard by having the chance to preview our new adoption center before we officially open the 
doors,” says Teri Scott, PR Director for the SPCA of Brevard.  “We are very excited at the opportunity 
this new, larger location affords us to expand our ability to care for even more pets in need.” 
 
In addition to this new facility, the SPCA has two satellite cat adoption centers in the Melbourne 
Square and Merritt Square malls.  More than 2000 animals will find homes this year because of these 
expansions and other out-of-the-box initiatives, like the county-wide Mega Adoption Events, headed 
by the SPCA.   
 
The new adoption center is located at 6035 Sisson Road in Titusville.  For more information, contact 
Teri Scott at 321-267-8221 ext 246 or Susan Naylor, Media Specialist at 321-501-7696. 
 

### 
 
About SPCA of Brevard 
The SPCA of Brevard is a private, non-profit organization with the mission of “protecting and providing a voice to the 
homeless animals of Brevard County.”  Founded in 1979 in Titusville, Florida, the SPCA is the largest private no-kill 
animal rescue group in Brevard, finding homes for more than 1,500 animals a year.  It is the first adoption facility with free-
roaming cat rooms in the County, allowing adopters to interact with the cats in a more home-like setting.   The SPCA of 
Brevard Clinic also provides reduced-price vaccines to the public and has performed more than 55,000 low-cost 
spay/neuter surgeries since 1999. 
 
For more information, visit www.spcabrevard.com. 
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